
 

 

 

Midway City Parks Department 

 

Dear Midway City Residents, 

Midway City has purchased new playground equipment to enhance your children’s visits to our 
city parks. 

Hamlet Park is currently under construction for a new slide structure, climbing net spinner and 
track slider. The slide structure has not passed inspection or met the safety requirements 
guidelines to date.  

The City has closed and fenced off the area of the slide structure for the safety of you and your 
children. We are currently working with the vendor and installer to complete the installation of 
the playground equipment in accordance with industry safety standards to ensure that the 
structure is safe and can be used for many years of playing fun. 

The other new equipment at Hamlet Park has passed inspection and can be used with no 
concerns.  

For your information: 

Hamlet Park playground is rated for 5 to 12 year-old children.  

Centennial Park playground is rated for 2 to 5 year-old children. 

Michie Park playground is rated for 5 to 12 year-old children. 

Burgi Hill Park playground is rated for 2 to 12 year-old children.  

We appreciated and thank you for your patience while we diligently work through these issues 
with the installers. Please do not let your children play in the closed playground area at Hamlet 
Park. As always, your children’s safety is our top priority. 


